
THE INDONESIAN CHAPTER OF
THE INSTITUTE OF CHARTERED
ACCOUNTANTS OF INDIA
Lia Alizia participated as a speaker at the Indonesian Chapter of the Institute of Chartered

Accountants of India on Saturday, 2 November 2014 at Kuningan, Jakarta. Together with

Candace Limbong, a co-speaker, they discussed the topic on an Overview of the New

Indonesian Health and Manpower Social Security Program.


